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October, 2012

Dear Member,

On behalf of the Mitzvah 613 Torah Project Committee, we would like to wish you and yours
a Happy and Healthy New Year.

Enclosed is the list of dedication opportunities. Please review it carefully and keep in mind
that if you have a dedication idea that is not listed, you can contact one of the Fund Raising
Committee members mentioned below to discuss this matter. If you wish to contact a clergy
member to discuss a specific dedication, please call the temple office to make an
appointment.

Our mission is to offer every member of the Temple Beth Sholom family the opportunity to
fulfill Mitzvah 613, to write a Sefer Torah. Our hope is that in the fulfillment of this mission,
our family members will be brought closer to Torah both physically and spiritually; and will
be generous in their Torah dedications, so that we raise enough capital to eliminate our
mortgage responsibilities, making us more financially secure. An investment in our temple
is an investment in our future.

Sincerely,

Louis Naviasky, Pearl Halegua, Rose Schecter and Dorine Wulwick

Please fill out the form below and return it to the temple office.

(Please print clearly)

Name

Address

Contact phone number

Dedication selection

In memory of/In honor of

Amount
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